
Rosario Utilities' L.L.c.
14OO Rosario noaO, fastsound, Washington 98245 (360) 376'270,|J Fax (36O) 376-2289

Septemb er 4, 2007

Carole J. Washburn
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: General rate filing UW-070944
Extension of Effective date to October l, 2007

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Rosario Utilities ,LLC wishes to file for an extension to our current general rate filing under

UW-070944. The annual increase requested is $148,095 or about 62%.

This request is to allow for adequate time to complete the audit process. In support of this

request we will, to the best of our ability, inform the customers of the extension and new open

meeting date of September t2,2007 .

Our new proposed effective date is October 1. 2007. Our current proposed effective date is

September 15, 2007.

Please call me at 360-376-2700 if you have any questions. Our email address is

utiliti es @ro sarioresort. c om.

Sincerely yours,

ROSARIO UTILITIES, LLC
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Chris Vierthaler
General Manager


